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Petrobras on letter from the Ministry of Mines and Energy

Rio de Janeiro, January 03, 2023 - Petr6leo Brasileiro S.A. - Petrobras informs that it received today
a letter from the Ministry of Mines and Energy, informing that Mr. Jean-Paul Terra Prates will be
nominated for the position of CEO and member of the Board of Directors of Petrobras.

According to the letter, the name of Mr. Jean-Paul Terra Prates was forwarded to the Civil House
of the Presidency of the Republic, as provided by Decree 8,945, of December 27, 2016, and as soon
as the documentation is analyzed and returns to the Ministry of Mines and Energy, it will be
forwarded to Petrobras.

The nomination, once effective, will be submitted to the internal governance process, observing
the Policy for the Nomination of Members of the Senior Management, for the analysis of the legal,
management and integrity requirements and subsequent manifestation of the Eligibility
Committee, under the terms of article 21, 84, of Decree 8,945/2016, as amended by Decree
11,048/2022.

Material facts will be timely disclosed to the market.
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